PASCK,

CounNTty FLorn

January 26, 2021

Debbie Manns

City of New Port Richey
5919 Main Street

New Port Richey, FL 34652

Dear Ms. Manns:

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that Pasco County has adopted an updated Comprehensive
Emergency Management Plan (CEMP). As you know, municipalities have to adopt this plan if they do not have
their own and all municipalities must be covered by a CEMP in order for Pasco County to be eligible to receive
federal mitigation funds.

The Pasco County Comprehensive Emergency Management Plan represents an all-hazards, whole
community approach to Emergency Management and is required by FAC 27P-6. The plan is meant to reinforce
Pasco County’s commitment to working with municipal partners in all aspects of the emergency management
cycle and does not supersede any local emergency response plans. The plan has been reviewed by FDEM and
found to be in compliance with this rule and aligns with the Florida State Comprehensive Emergency
Management Plan.

Pasco County Emergency Management requests that the City of New Port Richey adopt the 2020
CEMP via resolution. A sample resolution and the 2020 Comprehensive Emergency Management Plan have

been included with this letter.
Once the resolution is complete, please send an electronic copy to nristau@pascocountyfl.net

Sincerely, -

Nolan Ristau _
Planning/Mitigation Manager
Pasco County Emergency Management
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